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March
Twenty-seventh 

1923■

Co V-. Stanley, Esq 
C/» of Buchan’s Limited, 
10 Gathcart Street, 
Montreal»

0 »

Dear Sirs-

Mr# E» W* Beatty has forwarded me 
your letter relative to an ornithological collection 
belonging to Mr. Anderson of Chaudière Basin.'

This collection seems a valuable one 
but at the present time we have no room to house it 
in our Museum and I would respectfully suggest that 
the Provincial authorities be approached. 'Some time 
ago you may remember it was announced in the Press 
that the Provincial Government had assigned funds for 
a museum in Montreal.

Yours faithfully,

Principal »
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